
 

 

 

 

Bangor Ladies’ Golf meeting was held on June 25, 2009 in the Fairways Grill following 

our golf day.  The meeting was opened by Marilyn Rice about 12:30 p.m. and when 

Brenda Crosby came in, she took over the meeting.    

 

Format for Theme Day:  Janet Anderson and Lil Wark led the theme day with playing for 

targeting the fairways with our drives and best putting and betting small amounts of 

money to be paid to people in the group who did the best in their individual group.  This 

was called “Fairways and Putts.”  

 

Secretary’s Report for May was read by Robin Ashe, and the minutes for May were 

approved by the group.  Future minutes will be available on the Bangor Ladies’ website. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Janice White was not present so no report was available at the 

meeting.  Report was sent to Robin Ashe and is available in the minutes’ book. 

 

Old Business Topics: 

 

1. Sponsors:  As Marie McMillan was not present, the status of the 

sponsorships was unclear.  However, it was discussed that the sponsorship 

signs needed to be available for the July 16
th

.  Diane Herring and Judy 

Richard volunteered to put out signs on that day. 

2. August Theme Day:  No volunteers have come forth to do the August 

Theme Day. 

3. The Metropolitan was discussed by its chairperson Jean Sweetzer.  .  

She passed out a sign up sheet for food and workers for the 13
th

 and 14
th

 as the 

Metropolitan is at Bangor Muni those days.  Jan Skaggs offered to do flowers 

for the tables.  Jean Young and Brian Enman will do the rules.  Each team will 

be $92.00.  No spotters will be necessary.   

4. Another honorary member:  Geri Halkett was honored with a 

cake and a beautiful peace plant in honor of her 80
th

 birthday and her 

dedication to the Bangor Ladies’ Golf Club.    She will join the ranks of the 80 

year old honorees to our golf club and will no longer need to pay for her 

membership to our group.   Kathy Anderson presented the cake and said some 

nice words to Geri about her involvement with our club.   

5. Mary Crawford spoke about the Kelly Nine sign ups for 

July 2
nd

.  As the Air Guard and Army Guard have a tournament on the 18, 

the ladies will be playing on the Kelly Nine.  Girls need to sign up today so 

that the teams can be made.  Everyone will have a tee time on the first hole.  

Mary needs to know if girls are playing so that she can reserve spots. 

6. President’s Cup:  Liz Coffin said that the first round of the President’s 

Cup will begin on July 9
th

 to July 15
th

.  Members need to check the schedule 



of the pairing in the locker room.  On July 9
th

, girls playing in the President’s 

Cup should see Liz Coffin. 

7. Rally for the Cure:  Lynn Hunt and Sandy Bourgoin are co-chairing the 

event to be held July 16
th

.  Lynn encouraged members to bring a guest.  

People who can not come are encouraged to still donate and will receive a 

magazine of their choice.  There will also be a board to sign “In Memory Of”  

for a fee of perhaps $2.00.  It will be a scramble tournament so it should be 

great for all skill levels.   

8. July 23
rd

 golf will be at Lucerne as Bangor Muni will host the Paul 

Bunyan.  Members need to sign up.  The cost will be $30.00 per person 

including cart if we have 30 people attending.  Following the meeting, we will 

travel to Janice White cottage for lunch.  Each person will bring their own 

lunch and drink.  (Update:  Mary Lee McIntosh will host the event at her 

camp on Lucerne, instead of Janice White’s camp.) 

9. The 30
th

 of July meeting:  We will hold our meeting on that day but 

will not have a theme day for July.  The Rally for the Cure will serve as our 

theme day. 

10. Tee Cup:  We have decided that the tee cup format, scoring, and handicap 

will be done by the two pros of Penobscot Valley and Bangor Muni.  These 

are the conditions that must be met for the tee cup to continue.  Our group is 

agreeable to these conditions.  Members may elect to play or not play.  It is 

their choice.  We hope that the turn out will be a good one.  We need to put 

the bad feelings behind us and play golf! 

 

New Business 

1. Carol Cook offered the suggestion that we have a chip in prize for ladies 

who chip in their ball on tournament days.  It was suggested that the prize will 

be a golf ball.  Carol has volunteered to do this and get the balls. 

 

2. Lill Wark suggested that our ladies group has a “Hole In One Fund”.  Each 

lady puts in $1.00 and when the day comes that one of our ladies gets a hole in 

one, that money will go to them.  This money will accumulate from year to 

year. The group agreed and put in the money.   

 

3. Club Championship will begin in August.  Details will follow with 

Louise Shindler. 

 

4. Mary Crawford distributed the calendar of events and dates to the group 

for the months of June, July, August, and September.   

 

Meeting was adjourned.  Marilyn Rice encouraged people to come to her camp for her 

60
th

 birthday on Wednesday, July 1
st
.  

 

Robin Ashe:  Secretary 


